
Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

 

Agenda Item 
Item 6. D. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
i. Vernon Avenue Dredge Material Management site 

It was reported at the last meeting that LMRWD staff had met with the terminal operators to discuss the 

construction planned for the site this fall.  The terminal operators asked for the LMRWD to give them a date certain 

by which material must be removed.  Technical staff recommended that in order for restoration to become 

established after construction that material must be removed by September 15th.  That date was sent to the 

terminal operators on June 3.  I have not received any comment or questions since sending that communication. 

LS Marine was also informed and LMRWD staff will communicate with the USACE to coordinate dredging of the main 

channel with the planned construction. 

ii. Private Dredge Material Placement 

Private barge slips have been dredged and material has been placed on the LMRWD site to dewater.  The private 

material will be hauled away this year by the same individual that took material last year. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 
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